
Students Take 1st Step in Korda Project

8th grade students from World Language Middle School visited
Kitchen of Life on Friday, April 21, 2023. These students will learn
from the business owner what need the business has. Students will
return to school to tackle this issue. Later, the students will work
with the business owner to share their findings and make their
recommendations.

Korda Institute for Teaching is a 501(c)3 nonprofit whose
mission is to transform schools. Korda Institute works with
hundreds of educators globally to change the way teachers teach
and students learn in urban & rural public districts, career tech
programs, and schools of all types.

Teacher Leaders for this initiative are Ms. Ottobre and Mr. Cimino


